
 
 

 

 
 

Gindi Studio, Noa Tower, 16 Bar Kokhba st., Bnei Brak   t +972.3.7574777  f +972.3.7574778 

 

 
 
 
 
 
           December 2016 

 
To: Mr. Gal Yaniv 
Yaniv Engineering Ltd. 

 
 
 

Re: Reference letter for the works done in Accenture Herzliya project 
 

Dear Mr. Yaniv, 
 

It gives me a great pleasure to write you a recommendation letter and expresss our gratitude at the end of the works in 
Accenture Herzliya project. My staff and me, as well as the client, are extremely pleased with the construction result of the 
project.  

 
The project was a complex one – done for an international client, managed from Madrid, and a limited budget and tight 
timelines.  

 
Your team and yourself gave us an excellent service towards the entire project, starting with constrcution weekly reports and 
timelines in English, ending at the high level result of construction, while the building landlord and building management gave 
us a very hard time, and the client makes many change orders.  

 
You all made the deadlines, at the best level expected. We got many complements on the project from the client 
representatvies in Israel and abroad. 

 
We would love to continue working with you in the future.  

 
With regards, 

 
Vered Gindi, Architect 

 
 


